
 

Vontier U.S. Employer Information EEO-1 Report 
 
Our most recently filed U.S. Employer Information EEO-1 Report is below. The information 
included in the report is based on employee self-report of gender and race/ethnicity. The 
information provided below is representative of our 2023 U.S. workforce demographics in a two-
week period in December 2023, and includes employees at all of our operating companies and 
corporate offices.  
 
2023 EEO-1 Consolidated 
Data (as of 12/11/2023 - 12/24/2023) 

 


